
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, December 13th.  This is our weekly 
Parent Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
For those 4

th
 and 5

th
 grade students that have signed up for our advanced math club 

you will be meeting this Monday December 14 from 240-345.  The club will then re-
sume on Monday January 11

th
.  If you have any questions please contact the front of-

fice. Parents please pick up students in the car circle at 3:45.   
 
Congratulations to the Kindergarten and First Graders for a wonderful holiday concert 
last week, also to the 5th and 5th grade choruses for a fantastic show.  Thank you to 
all families who were involved. 
 
Remember are 25th anniversary yearbooks are still on sale for $11.00.  The deadline 
is this Friday, December 18th. 
 
All Aboard Garrison-Jones families. This Friday, December 18

th
 students are allowed 

to come to school in their pajamas for our Annual Polar Express Day. Please make 
sure that your child comes to school wearing their tennis shoes and that their pajamas 
meet the Pinellas County School dress code requirements, this can be located in the 
student handbook. If a student comes to school in pajamas that do not meet dress 
code they will be calling home to have a change of clothes brought to school. We look 
forward to your children riding the Garrison-Jones Polar Express.  
 
Send a message to someone special this Holiday Season!  Holiday Candy Grams are 
on sale.  The Holiday Grams will be delivered on Friday, Dec. 18, and will include two 
candy cane sticks with your special message for only $1.00! 
You can send in orders with your child or place an order from Dec. 14th through Dec. 
16th before or after school in front of the office.   
If you need more tags they are available on the Garrison-Jones website. 

This message will also be posted on our Facebook Page and on our Garrison-Jones 
web page.  Thank you and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


